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A workshop was organized by the Department of Mathematics on the topic “Career Prospects 
in Mathematics” on 23rd march, 2018 in collaboration with Information and Career Guidance 
Cell and IQAC, Debraj Roy College. Dr. Hemanta Kumar Sarmah, Professor, Gauhati University 
was invited as the resource person to deliver the talk on the aforementioned topic. Dr. Putul 
Ch. Saikia, Principal, Debraj Roy College was also present in the workshop as the Guest of 
Honour. About 50 students from the department participated in the event. 

The talk comprised of two parts. In the first part of his talk, entitled “Career with Mathematics -
Part I” the speaker focused mainly on the academic paths one can follow after B.Sc. He talked 
about how to pursue M.Sc., Ph.D. etc. in institutions like IISER’s, IIT’s and NIT’s after the 
completion of B.Sc. and how to succeed in various competitive examinations like JAM, NET, 
SLET etc. 

In the second part, entitled “Different Careers - Part II”, the speaker included career 
perspectives for those whose are interested in jobs right after B.Sc. He talked about various job 
opportunities in that aspect like SSC, bank jobs, CA, financial analyst, statisticians, data analysts, 
etc. 

The talk was very informative and enlightening, and the students are believed to have 
benefitted a lot from the event. 

The talk was followed by an interactive session of the students and the speaker, wherein the 
speaker replied to the queries put forward by the students. Finally, Mr. Pranjal Borah, Assistant 
Professor, Department of Mathematics delivered the vote of thanks to mark the closure of the 
event. 

 



 

 



 

 


